
 
To whom it may concern: 
I am opposed to bill HB  2239 
 the certification process for OHI should be on equal footing with that of NARR 
My name is Jeff Pruden. ramssuperfan7267@gmail.com 
 I am a current member of Nebo Oxford House in Roseburg Oregon and Oxford House 
has provided an environment of stability, structure and accountability. I Believe that the 
oxford house model is THE ONLY reason I am still sober and have found success. I 
have tried many times before, 
in other recovery facilities and other sober houses  
Because of oxford house and how it is self supporting and self governing,  i have 
maintained my sobriety for 42 months, I am employed and in management role even 
where I work. I have learned to not only be a productive member of society, but learned 
to thrive.   
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